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NOTICE 

IN THE MATTER OF THE ONTARIO HERITAGE ACT, R.S.O. 1990, CHAPTER 
0.18, AND IN THE MATTER OF THE LANDS AND PREMISES, KNOWN AS 
"PERRIN-BONNER-BLUETT RESIDENCE", LOCATED AT 1362 MISSISSAUGA 
ROAD, IN THE CITY OF MISSISSAUGA, IN THE PROVINCE OF ONTARIO. 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Mississauga 
intends to designate the lands and buildings of the "Perrin-Bonner-Bluett 
Residence" located at 1362 Mississauga Road in the City of Mississauga, in the 
Province of Ontario, as a property of architectural significance under Part IV of The 
Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. 0.18. 

REASONS FOR THE PROPOSED DESIGNATION: 

The PERRIN-BONNER-BLUETT RESIDENCE, 136~ssissauga Road, is 
recommended for heritage designation for reasons of its;ar'tnitectural significance. 

This finely crafted residence, built 1888 by Addison Perrin, is an interesting 
combination of the Gothic style, depicted by the steep gables, Queen Anne style 
elements of the decorative detailing of the porch, and windows, and the Victorian 
Gothic style represented by the gable vergeboard and squared king post and 
collar-beam. The two-storey structure is L-shaped in plan, wood sided, with a one 
storey addition to the rear. 

The original porch on the main facade has a hipped cedar roof supported by 
chamfered columns and pilasters. A fretsawn pierced decoration runs beneath the 
porch roof and is accentuated in the corners by fan-like brackets. 

The windows are all one-over-one paned sash. Identical one-storey bay windows 
are located on the front of the main (south) facade and the east facade. The 
original doors have been replaced with glass panelled doors. The original front 
door was relocated to the one-and-a-half storey garage outbuilding located in the 
south-west corner of the property. 

For further information and a complete description of the reasons for designation 
please contact the Heritage Coordinator, Community Services, at 896-5070. 

Notice of objection to the designation may be served on the City Clerk no later 
than 4:30 pm on July 4, 1994. 
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